
 

 

 

5th October 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

Important Guidance regarding Social Media 

It has come to our attention that a number of Facebook pages, WhatsApp groups and similar 

social media platforms exist for school members. On recent occasions parents have 

mistakenly distributed false information and incorrect arrangements for boys regarding 

events and fixtures. In one instance this information resulted in numerous phone calls to 

the office and huge confusion resulting in boys bringing the wrong kit into school. The 

information given out can be very unreliable. Please ignore advice given on unofficial social 

media and contact us directly. If you need advice or guidance on your son or school 

arrangements we are here to help you. 

Perhaps it is also timely to remind you we monitor social media and its content.  Comments 

about staff or the school are wholly inappropriate and will be dealt with by us as they come 

to our attention. 

I trust that I can rely on your support in this matter. 

With my very best wishes, 

 

MLS Judd 

Executive Head: Preparatory & Pre-Preparatory School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


